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H.P. Forest Department.

Dated Bilaspur, the \‘;F\ (5\ ¢ Y %

From: Divisional Forest Officer,
Bilapsur Forest Division,
_Distt. Bilaspur, HP

To: Executive Engineer,
Bilaspur Division No. 2,
HPPWD Bilaspur.

Subject: Regarding issue of distance certificate

Memo,
Reference your application No. 2745-46 dated 18.05.2022 on the
s subject cited above.
L e Enclosed please find herewith certificate of distance from the protected
iwi)’é?area or their Eco- Senstive Zone (2 copies) in respect of forest land Construction of
i link road Bholi to Lower Bholi Gassour Km 0/0 to 2/500 Distt. Bilaspur for favour of

sal and further necessary action please.

ncl: as above.

PR e

Divisional Forest Officer,
Bilaspur Forest Division,
District Bilaspur, HP



Certificate

Certified that the forest land Construction of link road Bholj to
Lower Bholi Gassour Km 0/0 to 2/500 Distt. Bilaspur is not located within eco-
sensitive zone of the protected area notified under Wild Life (Protection) Act, 1972 and
nearest Protected Area i.e. Shree Naina Devi Ji, Conservation Reserve is located at

aerial distance of approximately 22 Km from the proposed land.

-
Divisional Forest Officer,
Bilaspur Forest Division,
District Bilaspur, HP



